
(VTC  News)

Upon  hearing  that  Vietnam  is  reopening  to  international  visitors,  Ms.  Isabelle  
Muller  (German  nationality)  arrived  in  Vietnam  on  March  16.  Ms.  Muller  plans  to  stay  
for  1  month.
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“I  have  traveled  to  Vietnam  many  times,  today  I  will  return  to  Ho  Chi  Minh  City,  then  move  to  

Da  Nang  and  Phu  Quoc.  The  natural  beauty  in  Vietnam  is  truly  amazing,”  said  Isabelle  

Muller.

According  to  Ms.  Isabelle  Muller,  the  reopening  is  truly  an  opportunity  for  the  tourism  industry  in  

Ho  Chi  Minh  City  to  recover  after  a  long  period  of  being  severely  affected  by  the  COVID-19  
pandemic.
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